
Public Notice  

The New Mexico Environment Department, Resource Protection Division, Petroleum 
Storage Tank Bureau is announcing a public informational meeting to discuss upcoming 
drilling activities associated with the former PNM Santa Fe Generating Station located in 
Santa Fe, NM. The meeting will be held September 30, 2024, from 6 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. 

The in-person informational meeting location is:  

Harold Runnels Building – Main Auditorium 

1190 St. Francis Drive  

Santa Fe, NM 87505  

Unapproved agenda:  

I. Introductions  
II. Presentations by NMED and INTERA 
III. Public Statements  
IV. Adjournment  

Additional questions pertaining to the September 30, 2024, former PNM Santa Fe 
Generating Station meeting may be submitted via Smart Comment on the NMED website 
(https://nmed.commentinput.com?id=eP79F8bQ3) or to Michael Leger at 
michael.leger@env.nm.gov. 

Persons requiring language interpretation services or have a disability and need a reader, 
amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to 
attend or participate in the hearing should contact Santiago M. Rodriguez no later than 
September 23, 2024, at (505) 660-2695 or santiago.rodriguez1@env.nm.gov. TDD or TDY 
users please access this number via the New Mexico Relay Network (Albuquerque TDD 
users: (505) 275-7333; outside of Albuquerque: 1-800-659-1779; TTY users: 1-800-659-
8331). 

STATEMENT OF NON-DISCRIMINATION  

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or 
sex in the administration of its programs or activities, as required by applicable laws and 
regulations.  

NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries 
concerning non-discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, 
including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 504 of the 
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mailto:michael.leger@env.nm.gov


Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education 
Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the Federal Water Pollution Control Act 
Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-
discrimination programs, policies or procedures, you may contact:  

Kate Cardenas, Non-Discrimination Coordinator, New Mexico Environment Department, 
1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050, P.O. Box 5469, Santa Fe, NM 87502, (505) 827-2855 
nd.coordinator@env.nm.gov. 

If you believe that you have been discriminated against with respect to a NMED program or 
activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator identified above or visit our 
website at https://www.env.nm.gov/non-employee-discrimination-complaint-page/ to 
learn how and where to file a complaint of discrimination 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To submit a public comment scan the QR code 

 


